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Welcome to the first wellbeing newsletter of this new academic year.  We hope that you all had a 
wonderful summer break and enjoyed some quality time as families. Wellbeing and positive mental 

health continue to be a priority for all at Mobberley C of E Primary Academy. We hope that these 
newsletters continue to offer support and guidance to both you and your children. 

 

 
Key Dates this Term 
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